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Holiday Office Closing
In observance of Independence Day, 
the CTPF office will close at 3:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, July 3, 2019, and will re-open 
on Monday, July 8, 2019, at 8:00 a.m.
 
We wish you and your loved ones a safe and 
happy 4th of July.

CTPF on the Move in Autumn 2019
The CTPF office will relocate to 425 South Financial Place in Autumn 2019. Find information about the
move at www.ctpf.org/onthemove.

STAY CONNECTED 
 

CTPF will continue to share information at www.ctpf.org, on 
social media, in our E-Lerts and E-News.  

 

      

http://www.ctpf.org/onthemove
https://www.facebook.com/Chicago-Teachers-Pension-Fund-114060765359997/
https://twitter.com/ctpf_tweets
https://www.linkedin.com/company/474829?trk=tyah&trkInfo=clickedVertical%3Acompany%2CclickedEntityId%3A474829%2Cidx%3A3-2-7%2CtarId%3A1472227765085%2Ctas%3Achicago teacher

